
Dear Parishioners, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Church Dinner! 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 6:00 PM 

Location: Community Hall, St. Mary's Church 

Please join us for an evening of delicious food, fellowship, and fun as we gather together as a 

church family. This is a wonderful opportunity to meet new friends and catch up with old ones. 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to ensure we have enough food for everyone! 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Blessings, 

The Church Committee 


